
 

 

 

Reception and Nursery 

My First Piece of Homework 

 Dear parents, 

When children first start school, even the most confident of 

children can be shy or a little reluctant to talk to staff they are 

unfamiliar with. To help to overcome any shyness and to ‘break the 

ice’ during the first week, we would like to offer your child the 

opportunity to create an ‘All About Me Poster’ at home. The poster 

could contain drawings or photographs, which will help us to get to 

know your child better and get them chatting happily to staff and 

children. It could include information about family, friends, 

favourite books and activities and places that mean something 

significant to your child. Some examples of possible layouts are 

shown below however the possibilities are endless! We have also 

attached some pictures of some examples of some posters to help 

you with some ideas! 

Please could we ask that the posters are no larger than A4 in size 

as we would like to use them to form part of a class book. Please 

be as creative and colourful as you wish. 

We hope you enjoy creating this special poster together. We look 

forward to your child sharing it at school and getting to know all 

about them. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Alexander and Mrs Lukman   



 

 

 


